
Volunteer of the Month 
Congratulations to Angela Farmer for all her hard work for the students and 
teachers of Westwood.  Angela spends most of her time working her magic for the 
book fair • Staff Appreciation Week is fast approaching.  Please check out the 
signup genius to help out. • Thanks to all those who attended the Nominations 
Meeting today.  The nominees are:  PR Rep: Christina Schaffert;  Assistant 
Treasurer:  Jen George;  Treasurer:  Karen Wright; Secretary:  Pam Obratil; VP:  
Michelle DeNigris; President:  Romkje McKeigan.  Elections will be held on May 2 at 
7 pm in the WW library. •  Extra help needed.  Please contact Mrs. Nanney directly 
to help her organize and clean indoor recess items.  • Happy Earth Day!  

Next Week  
April 23-27th, every 
day in the Library, 
open until 6pm on 

the 26th. 

The Apollo 
Project 

Coming to WW on 
May 4th.  Check out 
our signup genius. 

First Grade 
Thursday, April 26 @ 

2:15 pm.  Don’t 
forget to visit the 

book fair 
afterwards.  It’s 

open until 6 pm.

GOTCHA WINNERS 
Congratulations to Mrs. 
Todd, Mrs. Werling and 
Mr. Croff to their kind 

and thoughtful students.
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LWLO 

4/25: Grade 2 @ 11:45 
4/26: Grade 4 @ 11:30 
Stop by the book fair 
with your loved one.
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KG SPECIAL 

PERSON’S DAY 
Tuesday, April 24 from 

9:00 to 10:30 am.
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